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The Government of Armenia welcomes MCC’s strong commitment to conducting rigorous impact 
evaluations of its programs and sharing the evaluation report with its counterpart. The findings and 
recommendations provided in the WtM evaluation report are useful for future program design and 
implementation in the agricultural sector of Armenia. This report will help us to rethink some of our 
approaches and strategies applied in the development of this sector. 
 
 
 


